From: Mount Beauty & District Men's Shed secretary@mountbeautymensshed.org.au
Subject: West Peak Hotel Raffle/Dinner & other News - Fri 3rd Dec
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Feel productive, contribute to the community and have fun doing it!

Bulletin
West Peak Hotel Raffle — Fri 3rd Dec

The Shed is offered this opportunity four or five times per
year and is a very successful fundraising event. The next
raffle will be this Friday 3rd December starting at 5:30
pm for dinner with the raffle draws (20 of) starting at 7:00
pm. Come along with your wife, partner or bring a friend
and support this community initiative by the Hotel and
assist the Shed with its fundraising.

Membership

At the September AGM the members decided to keep the membership
fee the same as last year i.e. $45.00 (individual) and $50.00
(business/organisation). Membership was due on 30th September
2021.

Please pay at the Bendigo back in person indicating that the payment
is from you or preferably by Direct Credit into the Shed bank account.

Bank details are as follows. Mount Beauty & District Men’s Shed
Inc. BSB: 633 000. Account #: 144372661.
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Note — If you do not wish to renew your membership please advise the
secretary <secretary@mountbeautymensshed.org.au> so you can be
removed from the membership database and all future
correspondence. Thank you for your past support.

Christmas Lunch — Sunday 12th December

This will be held in the Shed (not in the Alex McCullough Hall as in previous
years).

. Date: Sunday 12th December.

. Time: 11:30 am for a sit down lunch at 12 noon.

. Cost: $10.00 (please bring correct money).

. Attendance: Limited to those who previously RSVP.

Note — Shed closes for the holidays Wednesday 15th December 21
and re-opens on Tuesday 11th January '22.

Vaccinations - It is compulsory that all members attending the Shed
are double vaccinated.
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